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Good Morning,  

First off - please let me apologise that this months newsletter is so late in getting to you. This is my 
third attempt at completing it this week - so it should reach all.  
 
 

This month  SEPTEMBER  
10th        Bike week at BRCC starts 

14 - 15th   Spring Sounds in Dalby 
16th         The Ark VAN is visiting 

21st         Last day of Term 3 
 
 

I have also attached a newsletter from Katrina which has a few prayer requests and also some 
testimonies.  

Please also keep Mama Rescues tutoring families in your prayers. 
As God opens up increased opportunities to share the gospel, more and more of the families are 
coming under attack.  

Isaiah 40:31 

but those who hope in the LORD 

    will renew their strength. 

They will soar on wings like eagles; 

    they will run and not grow weary, 

    they will walk and not be faint. 
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Thank you. Enjoy the rest of your month.  

Be blessed, 

Jess  
 
From: Katrina Condesse Sent: Monday, 3 September 2018 7:05 PM 

Hello to all my friends, family and Partners,  

I am excited to be able to share this newsletter with you!!  In August we did a week of training Children's 

leaders and it was a week filled with the power of God touching and changing lives and I have put 

together this newsletter to help you see and read all the wonderful things that God is doing, I hope you 

enjoy!! 

 Please continue to pray with us as we start another leaders training in September. This time it's slightly 

different as we don't have any school holidays but are doing 5 Saturdays starting on the 8th of 

September and completing the training on the 6th of October. It's the first time that we have tried training 

this way and I pray that it will be effective.  

 The reason we are doing another group is that we have soo many of the Pastors that we are already 

working with desire to have more leaders trained for other churches that they have started and so the 

interest in our Ministry is growing as we connect and make good relationships with churches. God is 

moving and we are excited at what He is doing!! 

 This year we have been trying to go to all 14 of the churches that we are currently working with. I have 

been preaching and we have seen a real move of God as people receive the Word of God and churches 

are being transformed by the power of the Word. 

 Please pray for us as we continue to go around to different churches, that God will speak through me 

and we will encourage and strengthen the Church of God! For God is poring out His glory all around the 

world and we are beginning to see God move here in Beira Mozambique!! 

 Another couple of prayer requests for our family 

 1. Gerron needs to start school next year, there are two schools that we are considering, please pray 

that we will have peace and wisdom in making the right decision as this is a big thing for us to work out!! 

 2. Isac only has about 10 week of Medical training left before he is completely finished and will become 

a fully qualified Medical Practitioner!!  He is very busy and we would appreciate your prayers during this 

time 

 3. Pray for all of our health, Gerron has been doing great, but the last couple of weeks his asthma has 

been getting bad, and I have been struggling with a sore throat and because we are all very busy our 

family needs your prayers to sustain and lift us up!! 

 Love you all, fly with the eagles, 

Katrina, Isac, Gerron, Ethan and Kaitlin 


